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Believe Learn and Achieve
Year 4 Newsletter – Term 5         April 2021
Welcome back! We hope you all had a nice, relaxing break and that everyone is looking forward to this next term. 
Our new topic to start this term is called ‘Anglo Saxons and the Vikings’. The children will be learning about the countries from where the Vikings came and the influence they had on the British Isles in terms of housing, land use and the battles they fought. 
English- The children’s writing will continue to be based around fiction and non-fiction genres using the “talk for writing” approach. Much of our writing will be linked to our topic. Some of our home learning requires children to practise their writing skills and we appreciate parents support in encouraging them to present their work neatly and accurately.

Reading - We are pleased that most children are remembering to read with their parents daily and that contact books are being signed. As you know, we place great importance to reading as it is a skill needed across the whole curriculum.  Our aim is for all children to enjoy reading and the adults in children’s lives provide the greatest role models. Home reading needs to be just five to ten minutes a day to have a positive impact. We thank you for your support. Just a friendly reminder that all children must read three times a week and bring in their books everyday so that they can be recorded. If reading is not completed three times at home during the week, children will be expected to read during break time on the Friday.

Maths - As always, maths will be practical and related to real life experiences wherever possible. We are pleased to see that many children are using ‘TT Rock Stars’ at home as this is, without doubt, an extremely helpful tool for learning times tables. Our focus this term is building fluency in recalling all tables and the related division facts. As mentioned above, with regards to playing TT Rockstars at home, all children are expected to complete their ten sessions each week or they will be completing a sheet during break time on the Friday. Please let your teacher know if this is a problem. This term we will be looking at Place Value again. From this the children will gain a greater understanding of the value of each of the digits in a number including decimal numbers.   We will also be looking at securing methods in all four operations, so any extra practice at home, of adding, subtracting and multiplying, would be a great help to the children.

Science- Our science topic is ‘Electricity’ this term. We will be investigating how to construct a simple series electrical circuit and recognise some common conductors and insulators. This will involve practical activities where we will also address the importance of safety when dealing with electricity. 

Home Learning – As stated above, it is expected that your child reads a minimum of three times per week; this must be recorded in their reading record and signed by an adult. In addition to this, they must also complete at least 10 garage sessions on TT Rockstars and practise their weekly spellings. Just to reiterate, if your child has not read the required number of times or completed their TT Rockstars sessions, they will be expected to catch up during Friday break time. 

Important term dates:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Class photos – Wednesday 28th April 2021
Bank Holiday – Monday 3rd May 2021
End of term 5 – Friday 28th May 2021
Inset day – Monday 7th June 2021
Return to school – Tuesday 8th June 2021
End of term 6 – Friday 23rd July 2021
We look forward to a successful term in school 


Best wishes and thanks for all your support.
Year 4 team – Miss Sahota, Miss Webb and Mrs Arnold-Jarvis 
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